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| February 6,1985
!- 3F0285-07

Dr. J. N. Grace -
Regional Administrator, Region 11
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. 5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323

Subject: > Crystal Rivr.r Unit 3
Docket No. 30-302

' Operating License No. DPR-72
I.E. Bulletin 84-02
Revised Response 2
Failure of GE Type HPA Relays In Use In Class IE Safety Systems

Dear $1r

. On June 7,1984, Florida Power Corporation (FPC) responded to the subject I.E. Bulletin
(3F0684-05). ' A revised response which incorporated additional information to clarify the
actions taken by PPC to address the concerns in the bulletin was submitted on July 18,1984

' (3F0784-12). That revised response Indicated that a review of past operating history and
manufacturer's recommendations for relays used in simliar app!! cations as described in the
bulletin, 'or relays with similar materials used for safety-related functions would be
performed. The results of the review, along with any required corrective actions and

| schedules, were to be submitted to your office by February 28, 1985. However, due to
t - extenslie manpower required to prepare for the upcoming refueling outage at Crystal River

Unit 3, this information will not be available until June 30, 1985. The information will bet

submitted to your office at that time.

! Sincerely,-
,

o,

G. R. Westafer, - ;-
Manager, Nuclear Operations -
Licensing and Fuel Management
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